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Andrew Franze and Tracey Smith spent many nights and weekends in preparation for the 

Professional Geologist exam in March.  Unfortunately the sudden impact of Covid 19 caused 

cancellation of the Spring exam just days before the test.  For now it is expected that the tests 

will be administered in the fall.  Other members of the KEY team are expected to take the 

Professional Engineers exam this fall.  

 


